
 
 

 

 

 

DEAR HSK! 

Here is your special 

H4TH offering box 

where you can 

keep your special 

offering safe! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HSK PARENTS! 

Our Heart for the House offering 

will take place on Sunday, 

the 27th of September. Please 

add your children’s offering along 

with your online offering. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HERE ARE SOME 

WAYS FOR YOU TO 

EARN EXTRA MONEY 

Set the table 
Make your bed 
Wash the car 
Do the dishes 
Wash the dog 
Help fold the laundry 
Water the plants 
Take out the trash 

 
    INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW 

TO BUILD YOUR H4TH 

OFFERING BOX: 

1. Cut both boxes along 

the dark lines 

2. Fold along the light 

grey lines 

3. Use glue to paste 

the flaps down 

4. Slide the one box into 

the other 

And NOW you have 

your very own special 

offering box! 
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